
Hello, 

I need your help. Facet (previously DCG Consulting) has been hired by Island County to review 

the County’s Coordinated Water System Plan (CWSP) and provide recommendations to update 

this plan. As a water system board member/owner, your perspective is critical to determine how 

this plan could be updated to better support your efforts, improve cooperation among water 

systems and protect Island County’s water resources.  

Please consider completing a brief, 5-minute survey by clicking here:  

Board Member/Water System Owner Survey 

Your response is desired prior to June 30, 2025. 

Your responses will remain confidential and are greatly appreciated.  

__________________________________________________________________ 

If you would like additional information on the CWSP process, please visit: About the Coordinated 
Water System Plan 

For a copy of the current CWSP please see: Coordinated Water System Plan  
*This document takes a moment to load 

Thank you for your time and participation in this important effort! 

Jeffrey M. Tasoff (he/him/his) 

Principal of Civil Engineering (Drinking Water) 

T: 360.331.4131 ext. 203  

E: jtasoff@facetnw.com 
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